
Emily has won star of the week. She has made lots of progress with writing. She is really 

improving at reading too because she reads at home with her Mum and Dad.  Well done! 

This week in Maths we have continued with addition bur have focussed more on adding one 

or two to a number. The children are really improving at being able to say the next number. 

They are also getting used to recording simple addition calculations. We have used the 

interactive whiteboard to access lots of games. If you have the internet at home you could 

try to find some simple games adding one. 

In Literacy we have done a lot of letter writing. We began the week by listening to the story 

Dear Greenpeace and later in the week we have read The Jolly Postman. 

Next week we will be learning a lot more about the post when our Post Office Role Play 

opens. If you have any small boxes which could be wrapped up as parcels to send in our role 

play area we would love to have them.  

This week we have spent some time learning about Chinese New Year. We have even made 

a dragon and hope to perform a dragon dance!  

Our class assembly will be on Thursday 12th March at 9.05am. We hope you can join us. 

Have a lovely weekend.                          Mrs Moorhouse,   Mrs Taylor,   Miss Helm, Mrs Begum 

 


